


Discussion Regarding the Youth Summit – Status
President N. Quach inquired on the suggestd 2022 Summit March or April. Recreation 
Supervisor Rojas shared with prior commitments Department commitments the date for the 
Youth Summit would be rescheduled for May. President N. Quach suggested Sunday May15, 
2022 as the new Summit date. He staed he had not reached out to potential vendors until he had 
a comfirmed date. He shared a proposed timeline and scheule for the days' program. He was 
asked by Recreation Supervisor Rojas to put in writing the proposed program for the Summit. 
Program Coordianotor Reyes shared his suggestions more of a youthsentric speaker, including 
surveying the youth to asses they're needs, then share the results with the City Council, the 
community etc. He went on to sugget sponosorship for food, and their take aways from survey 
and the days events and how they can build on this for next year. Their suggestions are great 
and goes on to say they need a shorter day for their first time event. Recreation Supervisor 
Rojas asked for them to set day, time and location.

Oral Communications 
No Commission Orals at this time. 

Commission Orals 
Commissioner Tran welcomed and thanked the newest City representatives. Commissioner 
Webster shared her sentatments, and expressed her excitement with the additional help  
specially the Youth Summit. Commissioner Oliva, echoched what the other Commissioners 
stated. Commissioner Hernandez stated it was nice to have City staff helping them. President N. 
Quach thanked the City REpresenatives for joing them. He followed up on having a AUSD 
Board of Education Member 

Adjournment 

President N. Quach called the meeting adjourned at 6:40 pm.

Discussion Regarding the status of the Community Engagement with the Seniors. What 
are your ideas?
President N. Quach inquired about the status of Tech Talk. Recreation Supervisor Rojas shared 
there was a scheduled event on Febuary 3, 2022. Deputy Direct Houghton confirmed they did 
not attend and reminded the Commission there's a standing Tech Talk scheduled the first 
Thursday of every month. Recreation Supervisor Rojas mentioned the Commission put together 
a standing schedule for the monthly Tech Talk event. President N. Quach mentioned the 
Commisssion could plan and exicuite their own engagement activity with the seniors, such as a 
lunch with the Seniors. Commissioner Webster inquired on the status of the suggested ideas for 
Senior engagement. President N. Quach suggested they use the Tech Talk as insiration to get an 
better idea of what type of engagement would work best. Recreation Supervisor Rojas 
suggested the Commission have the dates and types of engagement planned out to present to 
help with the progress. Deputy Director stressed concerned they has not been consitency in the 
Commission participation in Tech Talk. President N. Quach pointed out there's a schedule 
confict with the bell schedule was 3:30 PM. Deputy Director Houghton said she'd look into 
moving Tech Talk to 4:00 PM and rescheduling the participants. 




